
 
 

 
January 30, 2024 
 
Travis Brock, Committee Member 
1427 Bedstone Dr. SE 
Lacey, WA 98513 
 
Dear Mr. Brock: 
 
I am pleased to reappoint you for a two-year term as a Business Co-chair of the Construction Advisory 
Committee.  As you may know, the Construction Advisory Committee (CAC) was originally formed 
in 1986 as a forum for labor, business, and L&I to discuss solutions to a notable increase in fatalities 
from falls in Washington’s construction industry.  The Construction Advisory Committee is composed 
of business and labor representatives as well as members from the Department of Labor of Industries.  
The committee promotes safer and more productive worksites for Washington’s contractors and their 
employees.  
 
On behalf of the Construction Advisory Committee, your willingness to participate is appreciated. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Craig Blackwood 
L&I Assistant Director 
Division of Occupational Safety and Health 
 
cc: CAC Labor co-chairs 

Cari Anderson, Deputy Assistant Director, DOSH 


